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News Release  

 

MCK receives letter of complaint against Chief 
Carl Horn from community member 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform the community that Chief & Council received a formal letter of 
complaint against Chief Carl Horn from a community member. 
 
The letter was received by the MCK on 14, Tsothóhrha/December 2012 and is in relation 
to a statement made by Chief Horn in reference to a young man who passed away in 
Kenténha/October 2012. 
 
Further information will be released to the community once the issue is addressed by 
Chief & Council. 
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